
 
APRIL 5, 2017 - ALL SCHOOL ASSESSMENT SPECIAL TESTING SCHEDULE 

 REVISED AND UPDATED NOTIFICATION 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
  
On Wednesday, April 5, 2017, District 88 will be administering the state-mandated SAT exam to Grade 11 students and the Illinois 
Science Assessment to all students enrolled in Biology to meet the Illinois state assessment requirements.  DuPage High School 
District 88 has a comprehensive testing program so that students will have multiple opportunities to experience high stakes testing 
before they take the state-mandated SAT during the Spring of Grade 11.  As part of this program, all Grade 10 students will be required 
to take a pre-SAT called the PSAT 10, on April 5, 2017.  ​To provide a positive testing environment on this important day, Addison Trail 
and Willowbrook will be operating on a special testing-only schedule.  Students will not be following their normal daily schedule. 
 
Scores from the PSAT 10 test may be used to insert reading and/or math interventions into your student’s schedule, as well 
as give each student an idea of their future SAT score.  The SAT score is used for college entrance purposes.  It is very 
important your student gives his or her best effort​. 
 
After a review of our records, your son/daughter will be scheduled for the PSAT 10 on April 5, 2017.   
 
The ​special early dismissal testing schedule​ for the April 5th PSAT 10 is as follows: 

7:30 - 7:45 a.m. Students arrive and report to testing room for check-in 

7:45 - 8:00 a.m. Testing instructions are administered 

8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. Testing session  

Approx. 12:00 p.m. Student Dismissal ​from school​ and Buses Depart  

All testing room assignments will be posted throughout the school.  Students testing with accommodations may be testing longer than 
the above testing session time.  Students should find their room assignment and report directly to their room upon their arrival to school 
on April 5.  Students should bring a photo ID, a calculator and multiple (non-mechanical) number 2 pencils.  Cell phones are not 
permitted in the testing area.  Students are encouraged to bring snacks and water, which may be consumed during scheduled breaks in 
designated areas. 

  
We would like to stress the importance of this exam to all of our students, and we ask your cooperation in helping us provide the best 
testing environment for them.  ​If your student would like free practice for the PSAT 10, they may go to www.satpractice.org and 
use their current Khan Academy account or create a Khan Academy account. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (630) 530-3993, or any member of our assessment team at the 
phone numbers listed below. 
 

Addison Trail High School Willowbrook High School 

Courtney DeMent, Assistant Principal 
(630) 628-3306 

Doug Wildes, Assistant Principal 
(630) 530-3444 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Adam Cibulka 
DuPage High School District 88 
Director of Curriculum, Instruction and Assessment 


